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. Docket Nos. 50-321, 50-366-
License'Nos. DPR-57, NPF-5

Georgia Power Company.
ATTN: Mr. W. G. Hairston, III

Senior Vice President -'

Nuclear Operations ;
'P. O. Box 1295

Birmingham, AL 35201

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT.: NRC INSPECTION REPORT N05. 50-321/89-18 AND 50-366/89-18

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission ~ (NRC) inspection conducted by
A. Gooden on August 7-11, 1989.- The inspection included a review of activities-
authorized for your Hatch facility. At the conclusion of the inspection, the
findings.were discussed with those members of your staff- identified in the
enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these' areas, the inspection. consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and . representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

The inspection findings indicate that certain activities appeared to violateL
NRC requirements. 'However, because all of the criteria for categorization of
-licensee-identified violations were met the violation is not being cited.t

Therefore,-no response to this letter is required. The details pertaining to
this licensee-identified non-cited violation are described in the enclosed

-inspection report.

The enclosed inspection report documents an oral commitment (see Paragraph 8).
made by a licensee representative and discussed in the exit interview. If your

understanding of this commitment differs from the report statements, please
inform this office promptly.

_1

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosure

.will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.
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Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

OdginalSigriediy
D. M. Collins ;p

Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
' NRC Inspection Report

CO W/ encl;
R. P. Mcdonald, Executive Vice

President, Nuclear Operations-
J. T. Beckham, Vice President

Plant Hatch
H. C. Nix, General Manager

Plant Hatch
0. M. Fraser, Site Quality

Assurance Manager
J. Heidt, Manager, Nuclear

Engineering and-Licensing
Plant Hatch

S. B. Tipps, Manager of Nuclear
Safety and Compliance

State of Georgia

.bcc w/ enc 1:
L. P. Crocker, NRR
K. E Brockman, RII
NRC Resident Inspector<

Document Control Desk
W. D. Travers, NRR
J. Heard, FEMA RIV
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